
BOARD OF HEALTH 

 

December 12, 2018 

  

 

The Oxford Board of Health meeting of the Mayor and Committee of the Township of Oxford 

was held on December 12, 2018 in the Township Municipal Building, 11 Green Street, Oxford, 

New Jersey. 

 

Mayor Nyland announced that the meeting had been properly advertised in compliance with the 

OPMA of 1975 and called the meeting to order at 7:36 PM. 

 

In attendance were, Robert Nyland, Doug Ort, Michael Lavery, Michael Finelli, and Sheila L. 

Oberly.  

 

Mayor Nyland read the Board of Health newsletter dated November 16, 2018. 

 

Mr. Ort asked Mr. Finelli if he has been out to the Popinko property.  Mr. Ort asked if it is being 

used for a glass storage place and if the land is being rented to Global. 

 

Mayor Nyland opened the meeting to public comments. 

 

The public hearing was closed 

 

On motion by Mr. Ort, and seconded by Mayor Nyland to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 PM. 

 

 

         

 

_____________________________ 

        Sheila L. Oberly, RMC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


